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GOVERNMENT OF SAINT LUCIA
MINISTRY OF FINANCE

CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

NOTICE
NO. 1 OF 2015

To Importers of Containerised Cargo

In an effort at trade facilitation, the Customs Department is once again
extending the service of Container examination at private premises during
normal working hours to the importing public.

In that regard importers seeking this service are asked to make a verbal
request to the supervisor of the External Examination unit in Castries or the
Supervisor Trade Services in Vieux Fort, one working day prior to the
examination.

As required by law the respective fees will become applicable. Container
examinations outside normal working hours can also be facilitated on the
same day by making a request. No overtime application forms are
required.

This service comes with the understanding that importers will make efficient
use of the time in the examination process.

We trust that you will make full use of this service.
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